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This is why we try to save our heritage brumbies to STOP this from happening. 

This is what NSWPWS deem to be acceptable in Kosciusko National Park by employing contract 
shooters to do this under supervision from NSWPWS. A heritage brumby shot, killed and left in the 
Tantangara dam to rot. More brumbies have been shot and left to bleed out and die and abort 
unborn foals in the leading tributaries of the Murrumbidgee river. These tributaries end up as 
drinking water for humans, in towns and cities so just think about that for a second. 

This is what NSWPWS is doing NOW sanctioned by the NSW government in our modern world. 

I DON"T CARE IF YOU DON"T WANT BRUMBIES IN THE NATIONAL PARK BUT THIS IS BARBARIC AND 
APALLING AND WE ARE SOPPOSED TO BE A CIVILIZED RACE. 

NSW government you should hold your head in shame and as for the bought-out RSPCA you should 
close your doors as you have left the priority of your cause (The Animals you were supposed to 
protect against harm and cruelty) at the door to take on government money to survive. 

I believe the brumbies have a place in our national parks under fair management, but it would 
appear that the governments can't do this so all they want is death and they want death so bad that 
they will fudge the figures of brumby numbers to support death. 

What does this say about those we elected to lead our country???This is absolute bullshit at what 
the national parks and Wildlife are doing shooting our beautiful Brumbies. 


